
 

NSTU Provincial Executive Meeting 
November 30, 2012 
H I G H L I G H T S  

Emailed Monday, December 3, 2012 
 

 
1. Filed the Table Officers Report; 

 
 
2. Selected six candidates to the John Huntley Memorial Internship Program, along with two 

alternates; 
 
 
3. Nominated Bill Redden to the Board of Directors for the Nova Scotia Pension Corporation; 
 
 
4. Granted an ERIP of 21 days for the year 2013; 
 
 
5. Approved an amendment to Operational Procedure 9 (a) (iii) (e) – Expense Guidelines; 
 
 
6. Processed the 2012 Policy Review on NSTU Government for Council 2013: reaffirmed 5 policies; 

amended 2 policies; 
 
 
7. Approved the Injury on Duty Pilot for Substitute Teachers; 
 
 
8. Approved amendments to the Pension Regulations regarding permanent contract teachers who 

work as a substitute teacher; 
 
 
9. Approved a recommendation that the Governance and Policy Committee look at ways to make 

NSTU Committees more relevant to members; 
 
 
10. Ratified the November 2012 Halifax City Local Constitution; 
 
 
11. Approved a recommendation that the NSTU co-sponsor the Science on the Road Discovery Centre 

workshops with Johnson Inc. 
 
 
 


